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Report of the Central Professional Improvement Committee (CPIC) 
Meeting of January 16, 2025 

Review of DPIC Plans 

DPIC plans were reviewed. Some chairpersons will be contacted to make some small changes 
or to sign the forms.  
 

Review of DPIC, CC, and Conference Budgets  

As of January 2025 (and excluding January requests): 

 Starting Budget Remaining Budget 

Professional Development 
Activities (PDA) 

$108,485 $49,871.90 

Credit Courses $36,162 $22,022.00 

New Teachers Professional 
Development (PDA) 

$80,000 $47,917.44 

Special Projects $80,000 $61,360.12 

 

Review of requests  

A friendly reminder that teachers, including those taking the DALF, need to make their request 
prior to attending their Professional Development Activities (PDA).  

- 12 requests for Professional Development Activities were presented; 3 requests 
needed to be presented to their DPIC. The rest were approved.  

- 1 Special Project was presented to the committee by John Rennie. 
- 9 credit courses requests were presented to the committee for approval; two requests 

were denied as the teachers had already claimed their 6 credits for the current school 
year; two requests will be modified to make sure the teachers do not exceed the 
maximum reimbursement of 6 credits per school year. The rest were approved.  

 

Submitted by 
Marie-Pier Michaud 

  


